
To: Oregon Legislatures 
 
From: Michelle Mazzulo 
 
Date: 3/30/2025 
 
RE: I Oppose canceling Vote by Mail 
 
I’m so disappointed that I am having to defend something I am so proud of.  Oregon’s Vote- 
by-Mail gives every registered voter the opportunity to exercise their right that was 
established in the constitution. 
 
This allows the elderly, the sick, the very busy single mom, and the traveling professional 
all the same opportunity to have their voice heard.  The margin of error is miniscule 
compared to established voting centers which are finding it more and more difficult to staff 
and keep people safe. 
 
We are a shining example of “How to Vote” with well over the nations average for turnout 
election after election.  Please protect ALL Oregonians the opportunity to vote-by-mail.  
This is only up for debate because people are threatened by our success.  Don’t let them 
change the fiber of who we are. 


